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(Oklahoma City, OK) Brittane Grant of Oklahoma City makes an official statement amid recent

Nnews report.

“First, thank you for supporting me in my bid to become the next State Representative for House
District 99, and for simply being in my corner. It is because of your help and engagement that
we will win this race! However, as in all facets of life, there are bumps in the road and
sometimes hurdles along the way. Recently, | was made aware that a photograph of me is
being circulated that does not represent who | am. This was over fourteen years ago during a
very difficult time in my life. As a mother of two young children, | found myself in need of
assistance. | concluded my need for this service and five years later, | was told | owed for
overpayment. | paid what was owed and satisfied my obligation to the state. This was a
circumstance | did not ever anticipate, as | followed all of the reporting rules. | was in school and
raising my babies and this experience taught me the hard way as a young mom that follow up
and follow through is important. | will not make any excuses for what happened, but please
know, | did not — and would not have - knowingly done anything illegal. | simply was trying to do
all | could to take care of my children. | have been working so hard for District 99, learning more
about the people and their needs. | still believe | am the best to serve them, and without
guestion, can fully relate to what it is like to fight and make sacrifices for your family and for
yourself. | feel that it is important that you hear directly from me about this, stand with me as |
work to improve the lives of folks just like me. | humbly ask again for your vote and continued

support and look forward to making my community proud.”

Humbly submitted,
Your next State Representative

Brittané Grant



